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I have been involved with offroad racing since the 1970s don't understand why all the land closures seem to be directed at the
places where we have raced for years. One by one the areas that we have raced in are going away. It seems with all the land that has
been closed already that you could find a suitable site. I am all for solar energy and ecology as are most these days. However I
think you need to take a look at what the effect of more closures would have on not just the local economy but also all the
business that is derived from these offroad races. It could have drastic trickle down effect in the long run . So please reconsider the
location as I mentioned earlier I'm sure there is plenty of land to locate this facility that would not effect the offroad racers and ohv
enthusiast. thank you for your time. 

sincerly 
Jeff Lindsay


